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TERM 3 Week 4 
Tuesday 7th August 2012 

 
 
Principal’s Note: 
Thank you to everyone for returning the Cross-country and MSSN Fun Day permission notes and lunch orders.   
 
As Dalgety School is now being charged commercial rates for our rubbish collection we are focussing more on 
recycling.  Where possible could students’ recess and lunch be placed into containers or recyclable packaging, the 
alternative is we will be asking students to take their packaging home.  We are looking at restarting our worm farm 
during spring.  Thank you for your help with this. 
 
Our school day commences at 9am, it would be great if students could arrive 10mins earlier.  This allows them to 
hang their bags up, get their homework folders and books needed for the day and placed on their desks as well as 
doing their rostered jobs all in a timely manner to be ready to begin the morning reading program when the bell 
goes.  Thanks for your help. 
 
Big congratulations to Georgia and Maddy!  Both girls represented Dalgety PS in the Interschool’s competing in the 
Mogul, Alpine and SkierX events and have earned a place in the State Interschool’s Mogul competition to be held 
later this month.  Well done and good luck! 
 
Downhill Skiing continues this Friday, if your child is sick please notify me on the school mobile 0447 843 963. 
 
Diary Dates 
 
Week 4 
Tues 7th  

 
Kinderstart 
Soup Day - Kate 

Fri 10th  Ski Program 
Week 5 
Tues 14th 

 
Kinderstart 
Soup Day - Sarah 

Weds 15th  MSSN Creative & Practical Arts Fun Day at Berridale PS 
Mobile Library 

Fri 17th Ski Program 
Week 6 
Tues 21st 

 
Kinderstart 
Soup Day - Gill 

Weds 22nd First Cross-country Ski Day 
Week 7 
Tues 28th  

 
Kinderstart 
Soup Day - Jo 

Fri 31st LAST DOWNHILL SKI PROGRAM DAY 
Week 8 
Tues 4th Sept 

 
Kinderstart 
Soup Day - Claire 

Fri 7th Second Cross-country Ski Day 
              

• Whole School Library borrowing day is every Monday 
• Whole School Scripture lessons on a Tuesday 
• KINDERSTART THIS TERM WILL BE ON MOST TUESDAYS. 
• Mobile Truck Library visit  is fortnightly  
• Dalgety Playgroup meet at Dalgety Public School every second Wednesday.  Ph: Jackie 6456 6795 

 
 
 



 
 
STUDENT’S WRITTEN WORK 
 
Working Together 
We get good answers by working together.  If there is any problem that needs to be solved, 
people can talk about how to find a solution.  No single person has all the answers; even Ms 
Hayes doesn’t know everything, even though she knows a lot.  People need to share and 
discuss their problems.  In Soundwaves Maddy and I often work together to get it completed 
quickly and efficiently.   By Georgia 
 
If you can’t say anything nice…. 
When people say things about you that make you sad it can hurt your feelings.  Sometimes 
people say if you don’t have anything nice to say then don’t say anything at all.  This means if 
you can’t say anything nice about someone you’re probably better off keeping your mouth shut.  
All people should treat other people as they want to be treated themselves.   By Maddy 
 
Some of our Students narratives 
Long ago some scary monsters lived in a cave. They chased humans and tried to eat them. So 
Superman taught the monsters to be nice.      By Charlie 

The Princess 
Many moons ago a princess lived in a brick castle. The dragon blew fire all around the castle. 
The prince chased the dragon away forever and the dragon never came back.      By Tara 
 

 


